
BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

Reception have been               

reading 'Night Monkey 

Day Monkey' by Julia  

Donaldson.  

This story shows the                
adventures of two                   

monkeys that learn about 
each other's opposite 

worlds whilst also         becoming the best of 

friends.  

We particularly enjoyed role-playing this     

story and listening for rhyming words before 
creating our own rhyming strings. 

 "I like it when Night Monkey shares a       

banana with Day monkey at sunrise"-           

Weekly Newsletter 13th January 2023 

 

French phase of the week:      
La Reine  - The Queen 

 
 

                  NOTICES    

Y4 Young Voices Concert:                                    

Tuesday 17th January 

Y3 British Museum Trip:                                            

Friday 27th January 

Y6 Cutty Sark Trip:                                             

Friday 27th January 

Y2 St Mildreds Church trip:                              

Beeches: Fri 3rd February                             

Poplars: Wed 8th February 

Spring Half Term:                                                         

Mon 13th - 17th February 

       

 

 

View all Letters Home  

ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Honesty 

Lunch Menu:  3   

w/c 16th Jan 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

What another great week we have had in school. 

 

Year 3 started their ‘Joy of Movement’ 

programme with coaches from Charl-

ton FC. Despite the slightly rainy weath-

er, all children enjoyed learning why 

physical activity is so important. These 

sessions include classroom input on 

healthy lifestyles, followed by physical 

PE based on what they learnt in the classroom. Children 

from Key Stage 2 will have access to these lessons across 

the remainder of the academic year. 

  

After school activity clubs 

commenced this week. Digital 

leaders club designed their 

very own GIFS. Please check 

them out on our twitter page. 

We still have some places 

available in our clubs. Please speak to the school office to 

find out more. 

Next Thursday (19th), we look forward to the ‘All American’ 

lunch day.  This lunch is free for all children in Reception, 

Year 1 and 2 and will cost only £1 for children in Years 3-6 

(unless you are entitled to free school meals). 

Attached to this newsletter are the term dates for the next 

academic year. Please be reminded that all holidays 

must be taken during the school holidays. No family holi-

days will be authorised during term time.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Zoe Crosland                    Jack Green 

Head Teacher           Deputy Headteacher 

Please remember to 

follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool  

https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
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